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New Course Development

  

Short duration, non-credit programs are cooperative efforts between SUNY Adirondack Continuing

Education and business and industry, community agencies, area professionals, and the community

at large. In an effort to respond to the interests and needs of the community on an ongoing basis,

Continuing Education is always looking for new course ideas and welcomes suggestions and

proposals. Individuals interested in teaching non-credit courses are encouraged to call 518-743-2238

to request a course proposal form and discuss the course with a SUNY Adirondack Continuing

Education staff member. Course proposal forms can also be found on the website at 

http://www.sunyacc.edu/continuing-ed/contact-us [1] under the Teach a Class section.
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